
Dear Congress,

I like to be outside because 

You can help kids like me connect to the outdoors. By passing the Outdoors For All Act, Transit to Trails 
Act, and providing $25 million in funding for the Every Kid Outdoors program, we can help kids across 
the country access parks near home and enjoy our national parks and public lands with their families. 

I’m doing my part to ensure kids like me can explore our natural world and enjoy time outside. 

I urge you to support these programs today. 

Sincerely,

From:   

To:     U.S. Congress, U.S. Capitol Building 
            1st St, SE, Washington, D.C. 20004  

Email:

p.s. You can learn more 
about these programs by 
scanning this QR code! 


